
WELCOME!
Matt Leopard, EN2015 Quad Chair

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

2015 Exchange Network National Meeting
Supporting the Business of Environmental Protection

September 29–October 1, 2015
Sheraton Philadelphia Society Hill Hotel

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania

http://www.exchangenetwork.net/en2015



• Welcome to our almost 300 attendees coming from across our wonderful 
country, as well as those of you watching live via the EN2015 Webcast

• This morning we are honored to kick-off EN2015 with:

– Thomas Burack (Commissioner, NHDES) and Stanley Meiburg (Deputy 
Administrator, USEPA)

– Lisa Schlosser (Deputy CIO, OMB) and Ann Dunkin (CIO, USEPA)

– Big Data Analytics Panel, Moderated by Victoria Phillips (Director, 
Enterprise  Information Office, MADEP)

• We have three exciting days together- so please listen, learn, and above all 
else....Exchange (ideas and) Network!
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